Tlerracon

June 3, 2010

Red Point Development
8710 North Thornydale Road
. Tucson, Arizona 85742

Attn: Mike Leung

RE: Mitigation of Uncontrolled Fills on Lots 1-6, 1519, 70-78, and 115
Phase | Residential Development at the Pines
At the Pines Golf Course
North of Cortaro Road and West of Interstate 10
Marana, Arizona
Terracon Project No. 63101060

Terracon has completed the geotechnical engineering report for the Residential Development at
the Pines (Terracon Project 63045525, dated December 8, 2004). Addendum No. 10, Revision
No. 1, dated October 15, 2008, addressed a portion of the property where uncontrolled fills
between 7 and 27 feet deep existed. Recommendations to remove and re-compact existing

uncontrolled fills in this area were provided.

During March through May of 2010, earthwork was performed on these lots. Terracon monitored
earthwork and compaction during this time. The recommendations contained in our Addendum
No. 10, Revision No.1, have been followed and the mitigation of the uncontrolled fills is
completed. Results of compaction testing during this work are attached.

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact us.

Sincerely,

TERRACON

Oleg B. Lysyj, P.E. Expires U3/31/2012
Principal

Copies: Addressee (2)
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